
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Riding the school bus 

will be different this year 

because of COVID-19. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

When I am waiting to get 

on the bus I need to stay 6 

feet away from my 

friends.  

 
 

 

 

When I get on the bus, I 

will wear my mask and 

sit one person to a seat. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

My friends on the bus and 

the bus driver will be 

wearing masks too. 

 

 
While I am on the bus if I 

need to cough or sneeze, I 

will try to cough or 

sneeze into my elbow.  

 
 

 

When I get off the bus, I 

still need to keep 6 feet 

away from my friends. We 

will go down the stairs one 

at a time. 
 

 

 
 

All these changes on the 

bus are to keep me, my 

friends, and our bus 

driver safe. 
 
 
 

  

 

There are a lot of changes, 

but I can handle them. It 

will be fun to be back at 

school. 

 

Riding the Bus Will be 

Different this Year 


